
Ana M. Velez, MPA, has been working at the Hispanic Clinic 

as the Outreach Liaison since 2014. Ana has a background in 

social work and public administration.  

 

Since joining the clinic Ana has devoted her time to connect 

the pediatric Hispanic population to the medical home at that 

the Oscar Clinic. 


